
From: Robert F. Murphy <rfmurphy@nycourts.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 10:16 AM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
Subject: Matter of Kovner Docket No. 2024.0347 

 
 
 
This email will acknowledge receipt of your request for reconsideration of the above matter(s).  Oral 
argument of the request shall not be permitted. The Committee shall have the discretion to grant or 
deny reconsideration, or refer the request to the full Committee, or a subcommittee thereof, for 
whatever action it deems appropriate.  
  
In the event that reconsideration is granted, the matter will be re-opened for further investigation.  If 
the reconsideration is denied, the Committee cannot be of any subsequent assistance, and no further 
consideration can be given.  You will be advised in writing when the Committee reaches a decision.  All 
further inquiries should be made to the undersigned via email only. 
  
  
Robert F. Murphy 
Staff Investigator 
Attorney Grievance Committee 
Supreme Court, Appellate Division 
First Judicial Department 
180 Maiden Lane, 17th Floor 
New York, NY 10038 
212.401.0800 
rfmurphy@nycourts.gov 
  
  
PLEASE NOTE:  Pursuant to Judiciary Law Section 90(10), the information contained in this e-mail is 
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL and is intended only for the use of the addressee(s) above and others who 
have been specifically authorized to receive such.  If the recipient is not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited by law.  If you have received this communication in error, or if any problems occur with this 
e-mail, please notify us immediately by telephone at (212) 401-0800.  Thank you. 
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